
CITY OF SHEBOYGAN 

HEARING 16-23-24 

 

APRIL 15, 2024. 

 

There is a hearing scheduled this evening to give persons an opportunity to be heard 

relative to a proposed General Development Plan (GDP) submitted by Van Horn Properties of 

Sheboygan LLC for construction of a new Van Horn Kia facility on parcels 59281215827 and 

59281215833 within a Planned Unit Development (PUD) zone. 

 

 

All interested parties will now be heard. 

 

 

   


